
Softball doubleheader against Utica postponed
4/14/07

ALFRED, NY -- The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader against visiting Utica College, scheduled for
Sunday, April 15, at 1 p.m. at Hornell High School, has been postponed due to forecasted inclement weather. A
makeup date has not yet been scheduled.


